
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Monday, July 07, 2008 07:11 AM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Update - Thumbnail Specimens

07/07/2008

 

We have added 55 new quality thumbnail specimens to the website. 

  

Do not forget that the auction closes tomorrow evening, Tuesday, July 8. 

  

Look for an update of only top quality pieces coming soon. 

  

We hope that you enjoy looking over the new material. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

www.danweinrich.com 
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